
Themes for 2010-2011 • July -  Internal • August -  Membership and New Club Extension Month • September - New Generations Month • October -  Vocational Service Month 
• November - Rotary Foundations Month • December - Family Month • January  -  Rotary Awareness Month • February -  World Understanding Month • March -  Literacy Month

ROTARY CLUB OF McLEAN
Chartered November 10, 1965 

P.O. Box 561 • McLean, VA 22101
MEETINGS: TUESDAYS - NOON

Location: Lutheran Church of the Redeemer
1545 Chain Bridge Rd., McLean, VA 22101

Upcoming
Speakers

Today’s Meeting
Our distinguished speaker today will 
be our very own Rotarian Ed Holman.  
Ed will share information regarding 

his vocation by providing a 
Classification Talk.

  It’s also PHOTO DAY with 
Matt Hildebrandt, Photographer.

 “Photos of all Rotarians
taken at lunch”

Q: Can you name all of Rotary’s Avenues of Service?
	 (Answer in next week’s bulletin)

September 7, 2010                     Dale Lazar and David Coyle

Visiting Rotarians
PDG Tin Lay Raschid of Falls Church

Marshal Hyman of Tysons
Keith Argow of Vienna

Guests
 Barb Hahne a guest of Bob Hahne

Ann Page a guest of Fred Dent
Bijan Peters and Kristina Bettner, 

students at McLean High School
Pasha Mostaghim and Brian Doll, 

students at Langley High School
Amy Taylor and Lori Wagoner,

 faculty members of McLean High School

Last Meeting
Bob Rosenbaum told us about his life and the way things 
were way back then.  Bijan Peters, Kristina Bettner, 
Pasha Mostaghim and Brian Doll told us about the Stop 
Hunger Now Program which will take place on November 
6 and which needs our financial support and participation.

Announcements
  On September 9, the Falls Church Club is hosting a 
Fellowship Dinner.  Contact Cherry Baumbusch for 
reservations.

Happy Talk
Chet Gray was happy to not be included in the 
cast of thousands who received fines at the 
meeting.  Marilen King was happy to be leaving 
on a vacation to Scandinavia.  Matt Howard was 
happy that his daughter has safely arrived in 
Brazil, and, as a result, his car insurance went 
down by $200/month.   John Rosenbaum was 
happy to see that his father would be giving a 
classification talk on retirement.   Ed Shahin 

was ecstatic that the Nats won the recent 
series against the Cardinals, and extended his 
condolences to Bob Hahne.  Mike Holleran was 
happy that Paul Ward reminded him of his 22nd 
Anniversary on the day of his 22nd Anniversary.

• Sep 14 2010 - Fred Dent “Classification Talk”

• Sep 21, 2010 - Congressman Joe Wilson (SC)

• Sep 28, 2010 - Mike Kruger
“Tacit Knowledge Management “


